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On 29 Jul 2024, at 4:53 pm, TGA FOI <xxxxxx@xxxxxx.xxx.xx > wrote:

Dear  
 
Please find attached correspondence in relation to your Freedom of Information
request.
 
IMPORTANT: Please include reference to FOI 5280 in your payment.
 
Consultation 
As your request relates to the personal, professional, business, commercial or
financial affairs of third parties, pursuant to section 27 and 27A of the FOI Act, the
TGA is required to consult with the affected third parties and provide them an
opportunity to make submissions regarding the release of the documents. 
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Accordingly, under section 15(6) of the FOI Act, and upon payment of a deposit, the
timeframe for processing your request will be extended by 30 days to allow the
consultation process to be conducted.
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the FOI Team.
 
Kind regards 

 
 
 
Freedom of Information

<image001.png>
 
Therapeutic Goods Administration
Australian Government Department of Health and Aged Care
T: 02 6289 4630 | E: xxxxxx@xxxxxx.xxx.xx
PO Box 100, Woden ACT 2606, Australia
Web: www.tga.gov.au
 
Important: This transmission is intended only for the use of the addressee and may contain
confidential or legally privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, you are
notified that any use or dissemination of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you receive
this transmission in error please notify the author immediately and delete all copies of this
transmission.
 
 
 

"Important: This transmission is intended only for the use of the addressee and may contain
confidential or legally privileged information.  If you are not the intended recipient, you are
notified that any use or dissemination of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you receive
this transmission in error please notify the author immediately and delete all copies of this
transmission."
<FOI 5280 - Estimate of Charges.pdf>
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